
 

 

 
MIAL/ VPR/ 2019-20/ 18      31th March, 2020 

 
To 
The Chairperson,  
Airports Economic Regulatory Authority of India, 
AERA Building, Administrative Complex,  
Safdarjung Airport,  
New Delhi-110 003 
 
Sir,  
 
 

Subject: Response to AERA consultation paper no. 24/ 2019-20 dated 20th March, 

2020 In the matter of provision of compensation in lieu of Fuel Throughput 

Charges at CSMI Airport, Mumbai 

 
We thank the Authority for issue of consultation paper for determining charges in lieu 

of FTC discontinued in compliance to AERA letter no.  AERA/20015/ FT/2010-11/ Vol. II 

dated 15th January, 2020.    

An early issue of the Order allowing proposed adhoc charge per landing with effect 

from 1st April, 2020, shall be of great support in these troubled times when the flights 

resume. 

We do not have any further comments to offer. 

Thanking you, 

Yours sincerely 
 
For Mumbai International Airport Ltd. 
 
 
 
 
(Sanjiv Bhargava) 
Vice President (Regulatory) 

 

 


